
 

Classroom News   
 

Class Name:  Nursery        Term :   Summer 1 2018      Whole School Topic: Bugs and Shrubs 
What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

This term we have been working 

on our new topic of Bugs and 

Shrubs. We have embraced this 

fully through our songs and art 

work and our morning circle time 

routine.  We have been reading 

the story of The Hungry 

Caterpillar and enjoying some 

activities linked to this. 

This term we have enjoyed 

developing our cooking skills.  

We have touched a range of 

new things and made different 

foods. 

We continue to enjoy time out in 

the main nursery, particularly the 

garden at this time of year.  We 

like the climbing and the swing 

the best.  Butterflies enjoyed 

sharing the chicks for the 

afternoon and watching them 

cheap around the cage. 

Have a lovey half term. 
 
 

Dates & Points to remember :  

Monday 4th June -  Start of term  

  

Saturday 9th June – Summer Fete 

 

Monday 9th July – Class swap over afternoon  

  

Friday 20th July  –  Last day of term 
 


